
3. TRANSWASTE CANTERBURY LIMITED - INTERIM REPORT TO 31 DECEMBER 2001

Officer responsible Author
City Water and Waste Manager Kevin Roche, Committee Secretary, DDI 371-1536

The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee of the Transwaste Canterbury Ltd interim report
for the period to 31 December 2001 (a copy of the report has been separately circulated to members).
The report is provided in accordance with the shareholders’ agreement.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.

(Note: As this item is one relating to the operation of Transwaste Canterbury Ltd in terms of
clauses 3(a) and 11(a) of the constituting agreement, only those councils holding shares in the joint
venture company may vote on this item.)


